
Kenbi Land Claim - Fact Sheet

The long running Kenbi Land Claim has now been finalised with the 
last grants of land on the Cox Peninsula to the Kenbi Land Trust and 
the Larrakia Development Corporation.

All land granted extends to the 
low tide mark. The intertidal zone 
between the high and the low tide 
mark can be accessed by the 
public without a permit.

Access to any part of the Cox Peninsula beyond a public road or 
the intertidal zone is Aboriginal land will require a permit 
obtained from the Northern Land Council

There are restricted areas 
on the Cox Peninsula to 
protect Aboriginal sacred 
and cultural sites.

Respect for the land 
held by the Traditional 
Owners and Larrakia 
people is important. 

The intertidal zone can be 
used for recreational fishing 
and boating to support the 
Territory’s outdoor lifestyle. 

For further information:
Northern Land Council
45 Mitchell Street Darwin, NT 0801
Email: reception@nlc.org.au
Tel: 1800 645 299	
Tel: (08) 8920 5100
nlc.org.au


